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19th December 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Christmas Holidays 
 
We have reached the end of the school year. Phew! 
 
It has been a wonderful term.  The children have taken part in lots of activities from sporting 
events to school trips.  Our Reception class is well and truly settled in and enjoying school life. 
 
Thank you to all parents and carers who came to support the children in the school productions.  
The children worked very hard to put on a good show and I think they were successful!  Thank 
you to the staff and especially Miss Kirsty, the Dance Teacher for organising the productions. 
 
Congratulations to those children who received a Headteacher’s Award for their excellent 
attitude.  Well done to those children once again; they really do deserve to be recognised!  
However, I would like to commend all of our children on their behaviour and efforts in school.  
We have many visitors to school and they always comment on how polite and well behaved our 
children are. 
 
School closes on Wednesday 21st December at 1.30pm. 
 
The new spring term will begin on Thursday 5th January 2023 at 9.00am.   
 
Finally, thank you to all of our parents and carers for all of your support throughout the school 
year.  We would like to wish you a lovely Christmas spent with family and friends and we look 
forward to seeing you all in the New Year. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
 

 

http://www.windmillhill.school/


www.windmillhill.school 01928 712337 Autumn 5 2223 Happy Christmas 

 
May I take this 

opportunity to wish all of 
our children,  

parents and carers  
a very  

Happy Christmas  
and  a  

Peaceful New Year. 
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